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Dear House Committee 

I oppose HB 3414 and the amendments under consideration because the bill and the 

amendments jeopardize historic protections and design regulations, already in place 

and working well, undermine local review processes adopted years ago, and ignores 

the fact that thousands of homeowners/residents have complied with such protection 

and regulations in good faith and wanting to do the right thing. Although you want 

more affordable housing, you will not get it with this bill or its amendments. This 

legislation is a slap in the face to those of us who have worked long and hard to 

protect our historic resources. Please vote no.  


